
 

 
 

Vaccine Mandate for USask Rec programming. 
 
In coordination with the University of Saskatchewan, and based on public health advice, we are changing 
some measures as of February 14, and we expect to lift several other safety measures in the coming weeks. 
The following outlines our plans and the expected length of time for them to be in place:  
 

• As of February 14, we are modifying the requirement for all members of the campus community to 
be fully vaccinated to participate in on-campus activities.  

 
o Those individuals currently engaged with in-person learning or work on a USask campus who 

are not vaccinated will be required to conduct rapid antigen testing and upload results in 
PAWS three times per week until April 8.  

 
o Test kits will be supplied by the university and available to pick up at these locations for at-

home testing. Students, faculty and staff can book an appointment to receive the COVID-19 
vaccine on campus through the Student Wellness Centre. 

 
• As of February 14, visitors to campus are no longer required to show proof of vaccination. This 

includes those attending Huskie games at the PAC and Merlis Belsher Place, as well as those using 
the Fit Centre and participating in Campus Rec. Masking indoors at such events and activities is still 
required until April 30, 2022. 
 

• Staying home if you are feeling sick (even if it isn’t COVID-19 or you are not sure, and even if you 
have a negative rapid COVID test result) and not coming to campus until you are symptom free for 
48 hours is required until further notice. 
 

• Anyone who has an approved accommodation from vaccination is expected to continue the terms of 
their agreement until April 8, 2022. 

 
These measures aim to minimize the health risks to all when on USask campuses and 
participating in our recreation programming. 
 

Indoor mask requirement extended to April 30, 2022. 
 
All USask Rec patrons are required to wear 3-ply single-use masks in all indoor and outdoor recreational 
spaces on USask campuses. This includes faculty, staff, students, visitors, spectators, and community 
members. 
 
If you are entering the Physical Activity Complex or Education Building for recreation activity, you will be able 
to retrieve a 3-ply mask free of charge at the front desk. We ask that you please wear your own mask indoors 
until you can retrieve the provided 3-ply mask. Masks are required while participating in recreational 
programs at all outdoor locations on USask campuses. 
 
Your compliance with this is appreciated and we hope you understand that by following this protocol not 
only are you protecting yourself and other, but also ensuring that our recreation programs continue to 
operate and provide opportunities to the USask community. 
 


